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Christopher O'Brien

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2016 4:00 PM

To: Christopher O'Brien

Cc: Donna Conkling; Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; David Lee (dlee.trustee@gmail.com); 

Bill Stern; dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick (marc.samwick@verizon.net); Carl 

Finger; Matt Callaghan

Subject: Fw: Comments regarding proposed library renovation

FYI. JM 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2016 3:59 PM 

To: Carrie 

Subject: Re: Comments regarding proposed library renovation  
  

Dear Ms. Moskowitz -- This is not a "done deal" and I believe I said so at the meeting.  The 

Library Board has its views on how the project should proceed and is advocating for them as 

they are entitled to do.  However, the Village Board is still in the process of considering the 

matter and has some more thinking to do before a conclusion is reached.   

 

It is the case that the Village is budgeting so it may finish the largely empty second floor space 

at the Supply Field building.  It is doing so in part because if the Library renovation goes ahead, 

the Supply Field could house the temporary Library.  However, that space has been looked for 

several years at as a place the Village might allocate for a variety of Village uses such as 

moving the Parks and Recreation Department offices there to free up space in Village Hall as 

one example.  So the Supply Field building interior finishing project that was talked about 

might get done -- although even that is not a certainty.  

 

As for the Library renovation itself, the Village Board still has a lot of thinking to do before it 

reaches a conclusion on whether or not to proceed with that proposal or some version of it.  It is 

the intention to have further public meetings on this topic as more facts and information are 

gathered, and before concluding on the matter. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

From: thesmarterdog@gmail.com <thesmarterdog@gmail.com> on behalf of Carrie <Carrie@thesmarterdog.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2016 3:32 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Re: Comments regarding proposed library renovation  
  

Dear Mr. Mayor, 
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Quick question:  I attended the meeting last night and am somewhat confused.  It 

seemed, based on the discussion at the meeting meeting, that this was a 'done 

deal'.  The conversation that I heard was about specifics about where the library 

will be moved, etc. etc.  Is that accurate? 

 

Thanks, c 
 

On Sat, Mar 5, 2016 at 5:52 PM, Mayor <mayor@scarsdale.com> wrote: 

Dear  Ms. Moskowitz and Mr. Nesoff -- Thank you for your email. 

 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

 

________________________________ 

From: thesmarterdog@gmail.com <thesmarterdog@gmail.com> on behalf of Carrie 

<Carrie@thesmarterdog.com> 

Sent: Saturday, March 5, 2016 5:38 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Comments regarding proposed library renovation 

 

Dear Mr. Mayor, 

Attached document contains our comments regarding the proposed library renovation. 

 

Please let us know if you need any additional information.  While we will try to attend the 

meeting on Monday, we may not be able to. 

 

Thank you for all of your work on our behalf as the Mayor of this Village.  We appreciate your 

efforts and those of the rest of the Board of Trustees. 

 

Best, 

Carrie Moskowitz 

Mark Nesoff 

 

-- 

__________________________ 

Carrie@thesmarterdog.com<mailto:Carrie@thesmarterdog.com> 

 

 

 

 

--  
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__________________________ 

Carrie@thesmarterdog.com 


